Councilman Glenn Davis P.O. Box 1505 Columbus, GA 31901

RE: Board of Zoning Appeals

Dear Glenn,

Please accept my resignation from the Board of Zoning Appeals, effective 30 January, 2025. I have sincerely enjoyed my five (5) years on the Board, mostly as Chairman.

We have a full Board presently and no meeting in January.

Again, I appreciate your nomination and trust in me to serve on this Board as the many other Boards I have served on.

Sincerely,

Alfred J. Hayes Jr.

CC: Ryan Pruett V

Director Building Inspections and Code Enforcement Dept

Sandra Davis Clerk of City Council